
 

2025 Adult Summer Reading  

BOOK BINGO CHALLENGE 

 
NAME: ______________________________________________PHONE NUMBER:___________________________ 

EMAIL:______________________________________________ 

Attend our 
Bring Your Own 

Book 
Discussion on 

June 11 

Read a book 
you saw 

someone else 
reading 

Read a  book 
recommended 

by a staff 
member 

Read a  banned 

or challenged 

book 
Listen to an 

audiobook or 

eAudiobook    

Read one of our 
book groups’ 
spring 2025 

selections 
(Check website) 

Read a 

personal 

improvement 

book 

Watch a film on 

Kanopy Read a 

biography or 

memoir 

Read a print or 

eMagazine 

Read a book 

by a BIPOC 

author 

Read a mystery 

novel  

 

 

 

 

Read a book 

published in 

2025  

Read a book 

that contains 

some humor 

 

Read a book 

you 

discovered 

from social 

media 

Read in your 

favorite spot 

for 1+ hours 

 

Read a work of 
historical 

fiction  

Reread a 

book  

Read a book on 

Hoopla 

 

Read a 

fantasy novel 

 

Read a book 

with a cover 

design you 

love 

Read a book on  

Libby   

Follow 
Briarcliff 

Manor Public 
Library on 
Instagram 

Read a craft, art, 

or design book 

 

 



HOW DOES IT WORK?  

• Read books and complete reading related activities that fit into the categories on the 

BINGO card between June 9 and July 18. Each book can be used only once. 

• When you complete a BINGO activity, enter your progress on our website. Go to 

briarcliffmanorlibrary.org,  click on “Adults” and locate “Adult Summer Reading 

Check-in.” Your submission will be entered in a weekly prize drawing. 

• When you have at least one 5-in-a-row BINGO (5 squares in a vertical, horizontal, 

or diagonal line), submit your completed BINGO card to library staff, OR indicate 

that you have a 5-in-a-row BINGO when you enter your progress on our website.  

Each 5-in-a-row BINGO completion will earn a prize.  

QUESTIONS? Contact lisaac@briarcliffmanorlibrary.org or call 914-941-7072. 

Need a book recommendation? Ask library staff, stop by our summer reading 

book display, or contact lisaac@briarcliffmanorlibrary.org  


